
From: patrick chaloux <jwpchaloux@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 6:30 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass and McKenna's Purchase  
  
 
Northern Pass will have a visual and aesthetic impact to my home and my  neighbors, second to 
none.  The ROW adjacent to the McKenna's Purchase, 84 Branch Tpke, Concord development 
actually abuts ten of our buildings with my home Unit 71 actuallyy having a rear deck three feet 
into ROW.  These towers would loom above my home in the worst way.  Furthermore, 
NP/Eversource have been vague in the several meetings we've had defining tower Heights, 
placement, removal of our vegetation and our existing eight foot earthen burm that visually and 
sound wise shelters us from adjacent Home Depot.  This ROW already has three powerlines, a 
gas line, the burm, well established rows of Pines which also brings to question overburdening.  
If this project is allowed to proceed can you imagine the impact on our property values and 
peace of mind?  We have 148 homes at McKenna's Purchase and if this is allowed to happen 
everyone of these homes will be adversely affected visually, aesthetically and financially.  A 
heavy price to pay based on a ROW lease agreement dating back to the 1950's to allow a low 
voltage distribution line.   
The SEC needs to take a serious look at how devastating this  will be to our community. 

Thank you, 

Patrick Chaloux  
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